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Keep on loving one another as brothers and sisters. Do not forget to show hospitality to strangers,  

for by so doing some people have shown hospitality to angels without knowing it. 
Hebrews 13:1-2 (NIV) 

 
Dear Pastors, Brides, Grooms, Bereaved Families, and Community:  
 
If you are looking for an appealing venue to have your next religious service, annual meeting, or special event, consider the First 
Missionary Baptist Church of Pass Christian. The facility located at 250 Clark Avenue is available for lease, on a limited basis, for 
private or public events. Completed in 2013, it features a bright contemporary décor in various shades of purple and gray with 
natural wood accents, brushed nickel fixtures, and lots of natural lighting.  
 

COVID-19 protocols (outlined on the next page) are strictly enforced and are in place to help prevent the spread of COVID-19. 
 

Some of our amenities include:  

• COVID-19 sanitation equipment; the facility is sanitized after each service/event 

• Comfortable Sanctuary Seating for 500 Guests; 200 Guests socially distanced  

• Paved Off-Street Parking for up to 75 Cars with Additional Parking in The Rear  

• Covered Entrance for Guests, and Limousine Drop-off  

• Ample Space for A Three to Six Piece Band  

• Powder Room for Bride and Bridesmaids  

• Dressing Rooms for Groom and Groomsmen  

• ADA-Compliant Front and Rear Restrooms  

• Non-Baptist Clergy Welcome to Officiate or Perform Ceremonies  

• Dual 8x10 Foot Real-time Video Projection of Event  

• Spacious Front Lobby and Dual Side Foyers  

• Possible DVD Recording of Event*  

• Audio Technician Available During All Agreement Hours  

• Controlled Artificial and Ambient Lighting  

• Musician and Clergy Available for Additional Fees.  

• Choir seating for 50 Adults with Fixed Microphones  

• Handheld Microphones also Available  

• Overflow Seating Capacity for 100+ with Dual TV Viewing  
 

A total rental fee of $500 will give you up to five (5) hours usage of the facility between 7 am and 10 pm over two (2) consecutive 
days. There will be a charge of $100.00 if you exceed 5 hours of usage and a $100.00 charge for each additional hour of usage. A 
$200 security deposit will hold your dates. In case of funerals, full payment of rental fee is required four (4) days before the service.  
 

If you or someone you know is interested in leasing our facility, please contact Trustee Anthony Hall at (228)216-9386 for available 
dates and to answer any questions you may have. 
 
Redeemed by the Blood,  
 
Willie E. Holt Senior Pastor  
 
*Neither lessor, cinematographer or any representative thereof will be held liable for the quality, loss, or non-capture of audio or video imagery of event due to operator error, failure of 
equipment, power outages, event delays, length of ceremony or any other reason. The lessor will make a good-faith attempt to record your event on video but we cannot guarantee any 
outcomes. Therefore, your party is hereby advised to have a backup plan in case of any failure to provide a quality recording. No fee will be collected for this AV service until the lessee has 
reviewed and approved the recording. 
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SAFE WORSHIP 
GUIDELINES FOR IN-PERSON WORSHIP SERVICES 

 

YOU ARE ENCOURAGED TO STAY HOME IF YOU ARE SYMPTOMATIC: 

• HAVE BEEN IN CLOSE CONTACT WITH SOMEONE WHO HAS TESTED POSITIVE FOR 
COVID-19 IN THE PAST 14 DAYS.  

• HAVE A FEVER (NORMAL TEMPERATURE SHOULD NOT EXCEED 100° FAHRENHEIT) 
OR IF YOU HAVE HAD A FEVER WITHIN 48 HOURS.  

• IF YOU ARE EXPERIENCING A COUGH, SHORTNESS OF BREATH, SORE THROAT, 
LOSS OF TASTE OR SMELL, VOMITING OR DIARRHEA IN THE LAST 24 HOURS.  

 

• HAND SANITIZER WILL BE AVAILABLE AT OR NEAR ALL POINTS OF ENTRY TO THE 
BUILDING.  

• WE STRONGLY ENCOURAGE THE USE OF FACE COVERINGS (COVERING NOSE AND 
MOUTH) BY ALL PERSONS IN THE HOUSE OF WORSHIP. FACE COVERINGS WILL BE 
AVAILABLE AT ENTRANCES TO INDIVIDUALS IF REQUESTED.  

• WE ARE STILL RESPECTING SOCIAL DISTANCING PROTOCOLS.  

• SEATING ARRANGEMENTS WILL BE PROVIDED FOR AT LEAST 6-FEET DISTANCING 
BETWEEN PARISHIONERS. HOUSEHOLDS MAY SIT TOGETHER.  

• BROADCASTING OF THE WORSHIP SERVICE WILL BE AVAILABLE IN OTHER ROOMS IN 
THE FACILITY TO ALLOW PROPER SOCIAL DISTANCING IF REQUESTED.  

• WE WILL CONTINUE ONLINE WORSHIP SERVICES FOR THOSE WHO ARE 
UNCOMFORTABLE OR UNABLE TO ATTEND WORSHIP SERVICE IN PERSON FOR ANY 
REASON.  

• IF YOU HAVE BEEN SICK OR HAVE BEEN EXPOSED TO SOMEONE THAT HAS BEEN SICK, 
PLEASE DO NOT ATTEND IN-PERSON GATHERINGS, WE ASK YOU TO PARTICIPATE 
VIRTUALLY INSTEAD.  

• MINIMIZE CLOSE PERSONAL CONTACT SUCH AS HANDSHAKES OR HUGS.  

• CHILDREN’S CHURCH/NURSERY IS CLOSED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE.  

• PLEASE ALLOW USHERS TO OPEN/CLOSE DOORS TO MINIMIZE MULTIPLE CONTACT 
WITH DOOR HANDLES.  

• MAINTAIN GOOD HAND HYGIENE. 


